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I have been following the Westconnex project (Stage 3) with interest. I am willing to be convinced 

of he case for the project but I have not seen that case made, including a rigorous assessment of 
the public transport alternatives. Most importantly, any project of this sort should adopt world’s 

best practice in terms of environmental impact. The project (in broadest terms) can and should 
improve the local environment for Sydney, the Inner West and Rozelle. The NSW government has 

a duty to serious consider the impacts and opportunities to improve the project so that the 
community does not live in regret for many decades to come. 


